NOTICE

There will be an isolated power outage in your area on

Oct. 23" at 4AM coming back on at various times until

7AM to finish the underground conversion behind the
Clover St. businesses.

The Lincoln County Power District employees will be
physically working to take down overhead power services
and switch to the underground services. This means if you
own a business or live in the area immediately behind the

business district, LCPD may be in your yard or on your

building to accomplish this work.

We apologize in advance for the inconvenience.
For any questions or concerns please contact

Grant Perkins

775-962-1282
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